



WELCOME ABOARD

We would like to introduce & welcome the new additions to our teaching staff for the 23-24 school year, Lisa Bohannan & Stephanie Vest! Lisa comes to us with 32 years of special education teaching experience in Arkansas, Kansas, and southeast lowa. Stephanie joins our team with 3 years of teaching experience in northeast lowa as our new K-12 Art teacher.

THANK YOU

Thank you to the Keota Historical Museum for passing out candy & sharing their display at our Back to School Night! Also, thank you to the Keota PTO for passing out ice cream!

IMPORTANT DATES

8.28.23 - First Day of Preschool

9.4.23 - No School (Labor Day)

9.5.23 - Fifth Grade Band Night

9.6.23 - 1 PM Early Dismissal

9.26.23 - School Picture Day

BIRTH CERTIFICATE

Just a reminder that any incoming Preschool or Kindergarten student needs to have a birth certificate on file. Please provide a copy of your child's certificate to Crystial in the Elementary Office if you haven't done so already.

